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CELEBRATING 

SUCCESS CELEBRATING  

SUCCESS 

 
 
 Congratulations to all the children that 

received an award today.  

 Dear Parents, 

Tennis season is upon us and the children have been enjoying tennis 

sessions with a coach in school on Friday mornings.  They will be 

enjoying this for a further four  weeks, it’s a lovely way to start a Friday 

morning! 

As part of our curriculum we are thinking about the environment, next week the Telford 

Environmental Team and Veolia will be visiting school together to support the children with 

this.  Their visit will include a walk around the village, please look out for the children’s 

posters reminding people to pick up their litter. 

The transition process is underway for both the children joining our school and our Year Two 

children moving on to their new schools.  If you have any questions about this process please 

don’t hesitate to ask. 

Best Wishes 

Jenny Griffiths 

 

HEAD TEACHER’S 

HIGHLIGHTS 

 

 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS BIRTHDAYS       

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS BIRTHDAYS       

 

 

 

 

BIRTHDAY 

CELEBRATIONS 

 

Look who celebrated her birthday this 

week. 

Congratulations  again to YELLOW 

team for winning the Team 

Challenge. 



 
 

CLASS 1 

 
 

CLASS 2 

 

 

This week we have been exploring the world of David Walliams, 

in particular the book “Fing”. In English children have been 

creating a weird and wonderful collection of items that Myrtle 

might have in her house. Alongside this they have created their 

own monster that could live in the deepest, darkest, jungliest 

jungle.  

In Maths we have developed the children’s knowledge of time. 

Children really enjoyed an R.E day listening to stories from the 

Qu’ran and learning how to pray. We discussed values and 

morals with children compiling their own list of ideas.      

Well done to all the children that received a Mathletics certificate today, 

well done! MATHLETICS 

   SILVER AWARD 

Class 1 have been finding out about looking after our environment. 

The children had a lovely story to illustrate what happens if  we 

drop litter. The children designed some posters and have also 

learned a litter song. We are hoping to impress the Telford 

Environmental Team  and Veolia next week with our knowledge. 

Year 1s have looked at plastic and how we can recycle it. They will 

be designing their own things using recycled materials over the 

next few weeks.  

   BRONZE AWARD 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 5th July—Sports Day 1.15pm—3pm 

 6th July—BBQ at school, 1pm—4pm (details to follow) 

 8th July—Shuffle up day—Children visit new schools and reception children have 
their second visit in the afternoon. 

 16th July  - Leavers Party, 3-5pm at School 

 19th July—Leavers Assembly, 1.30pm at school  

 

 24th June—please can all Maths Boxes be returned to school 
by this date in order to re-organise them for September.  
Please include your child’s name with their box, thank you. 

 26th June—Veolia & T & W Environmental  Community Team 
Visit to school.  

 27th June—Friends of School Meeting , 7.30pm at The Fox 

YEAR 2 CHILDREN & RECEPTION - MATHS BOXES 

Please make sure you return your Maths box to school no later than 

Monday 24th June.  Year 1 children keep your boxes and we will issue 

Year 2 equipment to you separately to add to your current box.  

YEAR 2 LEAVERS ASSEMBLY 

All Year 2 parents, grandparents and carers are invited to join us in school on Friday 19th 

July for a special Leavers assembly at 1.30pm.  

Following the assembly you are welcome to share some time with your child in school 

before taking them home. 

BAG 2 SCHOOL 

Next week children will be sent home with a bag to school.  Please fill with 

any unwanted items as specified on the list with the bag and ensure these 

are returned to school by Tuesday 9th July. For every bag returned money 

will be raised towards the school fund.  Thank you for your support!  

FRIENDS OF 

SCHOOL 

FRIENDS OF SCHOOL—BBQ 

We hope you will be able to join us for the summer BBQ on 

Saturday  6th July 1-4pm. Please remember to get your pre-

orders returned to school  by Monday 24th June.   

TENNIS ON FRIDAY 

Every Friday morning all Year 1 and 2 children will have 

a Tennis coach delivering the Tennis P.E lessons. 

Please can these children arrive to school Every Friday 

till the end of term in their P.E kits.  


